
As a celebration of our topics, we would like to invite parents/carers to a Year 3 assembly. 

This will take place on Friday 7th February 2020 at 9.15am in the school hall. During this 

celebration, we kindly ask that no photographs or videos are taken.  

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Year 3 Team. 


